
FEWP 2022 

Belgrade – annual 

meeting – meet 

friends and make 

new friends 

The Federation of European Women Pilots experienced her annual meeting from June 3rd 

until 6th in and around the Serbian capital Belgrade. The weekend was organized by the 

representative of Serbia in the FEWP: Olgica Lazic and her co-workers of WAAS (Women 

Aeronautical Association of Serbia). 

 

About thirty persons from ten countries (Germany, England, France, Italy, Netherlands, 

Romania, Serbia, Slovenia, Spain and Switzerland) were present during the meeting. 

Delegates of three countries could regrettably not attend this year (Belgium, Cyprus and 

Austria). 

 

On Friday June 3rd the participants were expected to arrive at hotel Crowne Plaza where the 

first warm welcome and registration took place. In the afternoon the program included an 

extensive bus ride (with lunch basket) to see the sights of Belgrade with stops at highlights. 

Dinner was served at the Aero Club where the management meeting took place as well.  



 

 

The next day the group made a visit to the Aviation Academy in Vrsac and attended a 

classical lesson. It was also possible to make a test flight in a simulator.  

After lunch the group went back to the hotel because there the Annual General Meeting of 

FEWP would take place.  

 

During the management meeting as well as during the annual meeting the activities of all the 

countries and organisations were discussed. The restrictions of previous years by Covid 

were not noticeable anymore.  

 

In the evening the group travelled to Skadarlia for the gala dinner in restaurant ‘Three Hats’. 

The program on Sunday included a visit tot the museum ‘Nikola Tesla’ after which one could 

make a panoramic flight at the Aero Club. An UL airplane from the firm Magnus was 

demonstrated. 



 

 

After lunch the group went back to the hotel where a farewell to all took place. 

All together a full program to show all participants as much as possible of the surroundings, 

especially concerning aviation. The group was smaller than previous years, but that did not in 

any way temper the spirits. The next meeting is in Romania, June 1st until 4th in Cluj, 

organized by Eleonora Lungu. Interested? Contact her on eleonora.lungu@gmail.com  

 

Nathalie Chudiak from Belgium 
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